IN REPLY REFER TO:
Tribal Operations
UNITED STATES
DEPARTMENT OF THE INTERIOR
BUREAU OF INDIAN AFFAIRS

PORTLAND AREA OFFICE
POST OFFICE BOX 3785

PORTLAND, OREGON 97208

Mr. Joseph A. Davis
Box 577
Cambria, California 93428

Dear Mr. Davis:

This office has received a copy of the letter dated December SH i
1964 from our Washington, D. C., office to you, with copy of your
letter requesting assistance in establishing a birthdate record

for Arthur Beal or Beale, 1895-1900.

We have searched our files at this office but have been unable to
find any record of Mr. Beale being a member of the Klamath Tribe.
Mr. Beale states he remembers a place called Happy Camp, which is

in California, and we would suggest that you correspond with our’
Sacramento Area Office, 2550 Fair Oaks Blvd., Sacramento, California
95825 for any information they might have in their files as to his
birthdate,

We regret we have been unable to give you a more favorable reply.

Sincerely yours,

Ankin fﬁ fe
Acling Area Director



